
Mike Kuo 

From: Tim Harrington [Tim.Harrington@fcc.gov]

Sent: Wednesday, October 11, 2006 3:03 PM

To: Mike Kuo

Cc: Tim Harrington; Joe Dichoso

Subject: Re: One WWAN module + multiple WLAN Module + One Bluetooth Module in Multiple Notebook

Attachments: Pages from N7NMC8755 RF Evaluation Justification.pdf

�

10/12/2006

 
HI Mike - related to below issues and matters, in this case TCB can process the applications.  Other related topics which may be 
under discussion with FCC Lab, eg labeling schemes, are not covered by this reply and are subject to separate response in other 
threads.  While FCC Lab is working to finalize uniform procedures for these types of eqpt. auth. applications, please notify FCC 
Lab asap if other filings are anticipated in the near future. 

Other preliminary general comments for those attachments:  
a) in filings (at audit time if needed), please provide distance from bottom of base to closest point of antenna for display-to-
keyboard at 90 deg (present photos indicate 120 deg) 

b) in filings (at audit time if needed), please include dimensions for green arrows shown in attached  
<<Pages from N7NMC8755 RF Evaluation Justification.pdf>>  
Best Regards  
Tim Harrington  
FCC/OET/Lab/EAB  


